
 

11 October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Subject Year 8 Parent Information Evening – 18 October 2023 – 5.45pm – 7pm 
 
On Wednesday 18 October 2023 from 5.45pm - 7pm, we will be holding our annual Year 8 
Parent Information Evening. This is an opportunity for you to meet with your son/daughter's 
Tutor, Year Leader and some of our Senior Leadership Team and to gain an understanding 
of some key aspects of Year 8. 
 
At 5.45pm, there will be a chance to speak to form tutors followed by a short talk by myself 
starting at 6pm. We then have 3 workshops which will be led by form tutors on topics which 
we feel are important to highlight to parents to support your son/daughter.  
 
Please can I ask you to park off site and walk into school through the bottom gate of the school 
and walk up the driveway and into the quad, just after the sports hall. You can then walk up to 
the hall from the quad. The school hall is where the event will take place. Parking is very 
limited on site.  
 
Please ensure you know which tutorial your son/daughter is in for the register and workshops. 
I look forward to seeing you again. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss Hawes  
PE/Year 8 Leader 

 


